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***REPORTING AN ABSENCE*** 

We are asking parents to please use our attendance line to 

report your child's absence. The number is 754-323-5552. 

Please speak clearly and slowly as we have to listen to the 

recording to gather the information. State your child's name, 

teacher, the reason, and the date they are absent. All absences 

should be reported to this number no later than 10 a.m. If you 

have any questions, please feel free to call the school. 

 

 

• May 6th-10th         Staff Appreciation Week 

• May 16th               PTA Meeting 

• May 16th -17th      Spirit Sticks Sale 

• May 29th               Volunteer Appreciation Breakfast  

• May 27th               No School- Memorial Day 

 

  

 

Social Worker’s Corner 

Have you wondered about the role of the school social worker 

and how I can help your child and family? Read below! 

I collaborate with school staff, parents, and community 

agencies to remove barriers to academic success. I assist with 

attendance concerns you may have with your child and can 

connect you with truancy prevention and services.  I link 

students and their families to mental health, medical, and 

social services. I can provide your family with food, 

clothing/uniforms, shoes, school supplies, and other 

necessities.  

Please reach out and email me directly at Marnie.Chapman-

Lang@browardschools.com. I am here to support you! 

Thank you! 
Marnie 

 

 

 

Embassy Creek Elementary 
10905 SE Lake Blvd. 

Cooper City, FL 33026 
(754) 323-5550 

www.browardschools.com/embassycreek 
 

A Bi-Monthly Newsletter for 
Parents and Students 

 

 

 • May 3, 2024   •      John Fossas, Principal     Michelle Dolin, Assistant Principal   •   Jodi Hoover, Assistant Principal    No. 17 

 
EMBASSY CREEK ELEMENTARY MISSION STATEMENT 

To empower, nurture and facilitate our students to become global thinkers, lifelong learners and the problem solvers of tomorrow. 

 

 
Meal Services: 

In accordance with year-end procedures, and to ensure that 

all checks received by the district have adequate time to be 

processed by the bank prior to the end of the 2023/24 school 

year, checks will not be accepted as payment for meal 

services after Tuesday, April 30, 2024.    Effective 

Wednesday, May 1, 2024, The Food and Nutrition Services 

Department cannot accept checks as payment for meal 

services for the remainder of the 2023/24 school year.  

However, this does not affect on-line payment access at:  

myschoolbucks.com.  Additionally, Embassy Creek 

Elementary will continue to serve free breakfast and lunch 

for the remainer of this school year. 

 

Parents, please label all your child’s belongings that they 

bring to school – water bottles, backpacks, clothing, etc. This 

would make it easier to get them back to their owner, if lost.  

All unclaimed items will be donated. 
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Deputy Corner 

 

Reminder - Parents are not to arrive early and block traffic on SE Lake 

Boulevard for arrival and/or dismissal. Blocking traffic on SE Lake Boulevard 

is a serious matter. In case of an emergency, blocking the roadway could 

delay the response time of first responders attempting to access our 

campus. Our BSO Cooper City Traffic Unit will issue citations for cars blocking 

traffic, and unlawful loading or unloading anyone while on the road. 

Parent Pick-Up & Drop-Off Gate Times:  
Arrival – Gate opens @ 7:15 AM 
Dismissal – Gate opens @ 1:30 PM (KG Only) & Gate opens @ 1:45 PM (1st – 

5th Grades) 

Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOLBOARD ATTENDANCE POLICY 5.5 
Early Sign-Outs 

No students shall be released within the final 30 minutes of the school 

day unless the principal/designee determines it is an emergency. 

 

  

                              

 If your child is going home a different way after school, 

please notify the teacher using his/her agenda book. 

 


